
Legal Notice 
 
 

TOWN OF RYE 
RYE, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

 
REQUEST FOR BID PROPOSALS 

DESIGN/BUILD 
 

SHOALS VIEW DRIVE 
RECONSTRUCTION 

 
 

The Town of Rye, Public Works Department is accepting Bid Proposals from 
interested general contractors for Design/Build Services for the reconstruction of 
approximately 575 linear foot section of Shoals View Drive, in the Town of Rye, 
NH. 1,800 cubic yards of ledge removal is incidental to the bid. 
 
Interested general contractors may obtain copies of the Contract Documents at 
the Public Works Office, 309 Grove Road, Rye, NH 03870, by calling (603) 964-
5300 or by emailing dmccarthy@town.rye.nh.us. 
 
Bid Proposals are due at the Selectmen’s Office, Town Hall, 10 Central Road, 
Rye, NH 03870 no later than 2:00 p.m. prevailing time, on Thursday, August 24, 
2017. Bids will be opened and read aloud at that time. 
 
The Town of Rye reserves the right to accept or reject any/all bids for whatever 
reason they feel is in the best interest of the town. 
 
 
Dennis G. McCarthy 
Public Works Director  


